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“We Rise By Lifting Others.” 

Dear Members, 

 

I trust you are all staying safe and warm during our 

short, desert winter.  As you are aware, our Executive 

Board voted to take a precautionary “pause” during  

January, due to some of our active members as they  

suffered with Covid; while others stayed home to isolate 

after having been exposed to Covid.  The Clark County School District  

followed our protocol and elected to do the same thing. Hah! Hopefully, 

that is mostly behind us now, as we move forward into February and  

resume our regular activities. CCSD followed suit, by the way.  

 

We have several very special events occurring in February, aside from our 

regular Board, Business, and Regular Meetings.  The Silver Tea takes 

place on February 4, at 1 p.m.  Cathi Poer and the committee have been 

hard at work to bring you a very special and delightful afternoon, with ex-

tra amenities such as champagne, extra delicious food, delightful décor, 

and entertainment.  “Posies and Pearls,” is the theme, so think Paris. 

Think Monet. Think poises, pearls, and pink. “The beauty of this one, it is 

free,”  as we celebrate our Club Anniversary, our Past Presidents, and 

hand out Service Awards.   

 

Please don’t miss Ways & Means “Sip and Shop,” on Saturday, February 

26th at 2 p.m.  They promise many beautiful items for sale at bargain  

prices. Who doesn’t love shopping for jewelry, purses, clothing, and all 

sorts of goodies, along with wine and appetizers? Aren’t we all  ready for 

some relaxation and fellowship following a dreary January? Please check 

your Yearbooks for details during this extremely busy month. 

 

These past few months have been trying, so I thank you for your patience, 

as we struggle along trying to figure out what to do…to have meetings or 

not, to have Zoom meetings or should we just fuhgeddaboudit? None of us 

could have foreseen any of this situation. These times are unprecedented. 

Keep the faith; there are better times ahead and above all, try to maintain 

your sense of humor. “I understand your anger at me, but what could you  

possibly have against the horse I rode in on? She ruminated over this, as 

she rode her trusty steed off into the sunset, cackling hysterically.” 

 

Barbara Bolling, President 
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SAVE THESE DATES! 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

Board Meeting 10 a.m. 

 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

Evening Business Meeting 6 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 4, 202 

Silver Tea and Service Awards  

1 p.m. 

 

Friday, February 11, 2022 

Business Meeting and GFWC 

Leadership Workshop  

1 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, February 15, 2022 

Community Service Project  

6 p.m. 

 

Friday, February 18, 2022 
Meeting with speaker 1 p.m. 

 

Saturday, February 26, 2022 

Ways and Means Sip and Shop 

2 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

Board Meeting 10 a.m. 

 

Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

Evening Rummage Sale set-up  
6 p.m. 

 

Friday and Saturday,  

March 4 and 5, 2022 

Annual Rummage Sale 
 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

Evening Business Meeting  

6 p.m. 

 

Friday, March 18, 2022 
Closed Business Meeting 1 p.m. 

 

Friday, March 25, 2022 

Fine Arts Day 1 p.m. 
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The Mesquite Club 

Cordially invites you to Celebrate Our  

Club Anniversary at our Annual Silver Tea 

“Posies and Pearls” 

Friday, February 4, 2022, at 1 p.m. 

Mesquite Clubhouse 

702 East St. Louis Avenue 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89104 

 

To reserve your spot, please RSVP by February 1, 2022 

Barbara Bolling 

 @ barbmesq1911@gmail.com or (702) 341-6363 

 

Join us as we honor our  

Past Presidents and Member Service Awards 

 

Guests are always welcome at this complimentary event! 

We look forward to the honor of your company at this 

wonderful celebration. 
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Mesquite Club ways and means 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a casual afternoon of  

delicious appetizers, wine and an  

extraordinary shopping deals! 

 

Saturday, February 26, 2022  -  2 p.m. 

 

Mesquite Clubhouse 

702 East St. Louis Avenue 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89104 

 

Jewelry, handbags, clothing and other surprises!  

Bring your checkbook or your credit card to support the  

Mesquite Club’s Ways and Means Committee! 

 

Bring a friend! 
For more information contact: 

mesquiteclublasvegas1911@gmail.com 
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Dear Ladies of  

Evening Mesquite, 

 

I hope your holidays were 

full of fun parties, festive 

dinners, and casual get  

togethers with family and 

friends!  Our holiday party at the Las Vegas 

National Golf Club, planned by Irene Armijo 

and Cheryl Musser, was a good start to fun and 

festive!  Along with delicious food and a lively 

gift exchange, 37 pair of pajamas were collected 

and donated to Foster Kinship – well done  

ladies! 

 

January 4, we had our first business meeting 

since November 2, and 18 members attended 

for a program, about  “Appraising and Estate 

Liquidation,” presented by Susan Russell.  It 

was a very interesting and informative program 

and I’m sure Susan will be hearing from  

members interested in getting appraisals on 

their own treasures and personal items.  We 

were also able to present a check from our  

Holiday Craft Auction, for $12,724.65 to Todd 

Imholte, President of the Blind Center of  

Nevada.  Todd thanked the Evening Mesquite 

Club members for the generous gift and  

remarked on the perfect timing, given the  

extreme need. 

 

Our Ways and Means Bunco, scheduled for  

January 18, was cancelled, due to the rising 

covid numbers. Pat Garcia and the Ways and 

Means committee will be meeting soon to plan 

a fun fundraiser on May 3, information will be 

coming soon! 

 

Our next regular business meeting is on  

February 1, and I hope that I will be reporting 

on a successful meeting in the March  

Mesquiter.  We have Heather Sabatello  

scheduled to speak about “Outsmarting the 

Scammers,” a program that was cancelled last 

January, due to Covid.  I’m sure the  

information we receive from the presentation, 

will be well worth the wait. 

 

On February 15, we will participate in a  

Community Service project, organized by  

Bonnie Crawford and Ruth Larson.   

Information will be coming in an email. 

 

The first weekend in March, 4-5, is our next big 

event, The Rummage Sale!  Connie Freeman 

and Frankie Segel, are very excited and say 

that they have many donations already and are 

encouraging members to continue bringing 

things to the Clubhouse.  All donations should 

be re-sellable and packed into boxes that are 

closed, for easy stacking and storing, as  

storage space is limited.  Evening Mesquite will 

have a brief meeting on March 1, but we will be 

primarily working on Rummage Sale set-up.  

Just like the HCA, all members are needed to 

help with the Rummage Sale to make this  

another successful fundraiser!  Sign-up sheets 

for work shifts and food, will be available at  

upcoming meetings, so please keep your  

calendars clear for February 28 thru, March 5.   

One other announcement:  the March 15, 

 Social Event is being postponed to May.  Irene 

Armijo and Cheryl Musser will have more  

information on date and other details, at a later 

date. 

I hope to see you all on February 1 and  

continue to move forward with “Friendship,  

Membership, and Service,” with you fabulous 

ladies of the Mesquite Club! 

 

Happy Valentines Day, 

 

Dolores Martinez, Evening Chair 

EVENING CHAIR LETTER;  
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MESQUITE CLUB ANNUAL RUMMAGE SALE 

 

 

Friday & Saturday 

March 4 and 5, 

2022 

9 a.m. till  4 p.m. 
 

 

Mesquite Clubhouse  

702 East St. Louis Avenue 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89104 
 

Clothing, household items, lots of treasures. 

Jewelry, small appliances, craft items, linens! 

 

MASKS are required and  

we will practice social distancing! 
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Support our Advertisers 

You can pay for your dues or do-
nations with your credit card. 

 
There is a processing fee of 3% for 

your transaction. 
JANUARY 

Karen Ziegler  
01/08 

Judy Bolander  
01/11 

Melissa Clary  
01/12 

Nancy Hill  
01/12 

Pat Garcia  
01/13 

Bonnie Crawford 
01/17 

Tai Gregory  
01/18 

Laura Nelson  
01/21 

Linda Zesiger  
01/23 

Sandra Ackerman 
01/26 

Mary Canup  
01/27 

  
FEBRUARY 

Nancy Alf  
02/01 

Joan Doubrava  
02/04 

Julia Vancise  
02/05 

Phyllis Noblitt  
02/07 

Mickey Pajor  
02/11 

Helga Caggiano  
02/13 

Vicky Lambert  
02/16 

Fine Arts Day  

Friday March 25, 

2022—1 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Paco Álvarez of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Will speak to us  on the rise 

of the Cultural Arts in 

Southern Nevada, as we 

celebrate the Arts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Past Mesquite Club  

President, Carol Ann Hale 

passed away. 

 

You never know what 

people are going through.  

 

Sometimes the people 

with the biggest smiles are  

struggling the most, so be 

kind. 
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2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 
Board meeting 

10 a.m. 

 

Evening Business 

Meeting 6 p.m. 

2 3 4 

Silver Tea 

1 p.m. 

5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 

Business Meeting 

GFWC  

Leadership  

Workshop 

1 p.m. 

12 

13 14 15 

Evening  

Community  

Service Project 

6 p.m.  

16 17 18 

Regular meeting 

with speaker 

1 p.m. 

19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

Ways & Means 

Sip and Shop 

2 p.m. 

27 28 1-March 
Board meeting 

10 a.m. 

 

Evening Business 

Meeting 6 p.m. 

2 3 4 5 

       

10 a.m. 

10 a.m. 

10 a.m. 

10 a.m. 

12 p.m. 

12 p.m. 

12 p.m. 

12 p.m. 

10 a.m. 

12 p.m. 

February 2022 is Observed as : 

 

Black History Month 

American Heart Month 

Rummage Sale  

Friday and Saturday 

9 a.m. till 4 p.m. 

 “I’ve learned that people will forget what you said, people will  

forget what you did, but people will never forget how you made 

them feel.” —Maya Angelou 
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Please indulge me for a bit. 

Covid has impacted us all on so 

many levels. Recently, I have  

realized that besides impacting 

the blood donation program, it 

has also impacted the organ  

donor program.  

 

My husband is on the liver 

transplant list, but Covid had 

vastly limited the availability of 

“Living Donors.” I ask that if you have family or 

friends that might be able to participate in this  

program, please suggest that they look into it. It 

may not help Clyde, but it may help someone that 

needs help.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, and any help 

that you or yours can offer. When we all do just one 

thing, it moves mountains. Stay safe and take care, 

 

Cherie Lee Williams-DeWitt 

Vol. 7  Issue: February 

This newsletter is published 10 

times annually for members and 

friends of the Mesquite Club, Inc. 

 

The deadline is  February 15 

For the March issue 

 

DON’T MISS THE BOAT!  

LATE SUBMISSIONS ARE NOT GURANTEED 

TO BE INCLUDED 

 

For Advertising information and  

submission of articles, contact: 

Cherie Lee Williams 

Email:  

cherieleewilliams@earthlink.net 

 

Tel: 702-405-9422 

 

Cell: 310-710-9792 

THE MESQUITE CLUB, INC 

THE MESQUITER NEWSLETTER 

P.O. Box 95662 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-5662 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Notes from your editor. 


